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METRO; CONSERVATION PROGRAM
ATTN: PETER GUILLOZET

600 NE GRAND AVE

PORTLAND, OR 97232

REFERENCE: Temporary Transfer Application T-12845

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving your TEMPORARY water right transfer
application.

The temporary change shall be effective at the beginning of the irrigation season. The use
shall revert to the original authorized place of use at the end of the 2022 irrigation season.

If you have any questions related to the approval of this temporary transfer, you may contact
your caseworker, Joan Smith, by telephone at 503-986-0892 or by e-mail at
Joan.M.Smith@oregon.gov.

Sincerely,
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Sarah Henderson
Transfer and Conservation Section

oe; Jacob W. Constans, Watermaster Dist. # 18 (via email)
Tualatin Valley Irrigation District
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